New law to ensure furloughed employees
receive full redundancy payments

Economy Minister Diane Dodds has announced a new law to ensure that
furloughed employees who are made redundant receive statutory redundancy pay
based on their normal wages, rather than a reduced furlough rate.

Weir publishes guidance on new school
day

Education Minister Peter Weir has today published revised guidance setting
out how schools should plan for the new school day.

Appointment of five Non-Executive
Members to the Health And Social Care
Board

Health Minister Robin Swann, has announced the appointment of five Non-
Executive Members to the Health and Social Care Board (HSCB)

EFS applicants can avail of support at
DAERA Direct offices

DAERA Minister Edwin Poots MLA has announced that digital assistance support
will be available in the DAERA Direct offices on a strict appointment only
basis to assist with applications to Tranche 4 of the Environmental Farming
Scheme (EFS), which will open for applications from 17 August — 11 September
2020.
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Publication of Weekly Personal
Protective Equipment (PPE) Deliveries,

Northern Ireland: W/E 6 March to W/E
31 July 2020

The Health and Social Care (HSC) Northern Ireland Business Services
Organisation (BSO) has today published new experimental statistics on PPE
items which have been issued to HSC in Northern Ireland.


https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/publication-weekly-personal-protective-equipment-ppe-deliveries-northern-ireland-we-6-march-we-31
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/publication-weekly-personal-protective-equipment-ppe-deliveries-northern-ireland-we-6-march-we-31
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/publication-weekly-personal-protective-equipment-ppe-deliveries-northern-ireland-we-6-march-we-31
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/publication-weekly-personal-protective-equipment-ppe-deliveries-northern-ireland-we-6-march-we-31

